
Wellfleet Board of Health  
Virtual Meeting ~ Zoom 

Wednesday September 1, 2021; 5:30pm 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Members Present: Ken Granlund, Chair; Janet Drohan, Nick Picariello, Gary Locke 
Others Present: Hillary Greenberg-Lemos, Health Agent; Rebekah Eldridge, Committee 
Secretary 
 
Chair Granlund called the meeting to order at 5:31pm 
 
This meeting was to update the Board and public with the current covid cases in the town of 
Wellfleet. 
Lemos stated the percentage rate is under the 3%.  
Locke Moved; Granlund Seconded; to remove the mask mandate.  
The Board discussed this and agreed to lift the mandate but debated lifting the mandate until 
after Labor Day Weekend. Wellfleet has 6 cases currently.  
They discussed this and the surrounding town cases. Chair Granlund expressed his 
disappointment in not lifting the mandate immediately. Drohan stated she is still concerned and 
was willing to lift the mandate but explained not knowing how busy the Labor Day weekend will 
be she feels it will be safer to have it over the holiday weekend.  
 
The Board was unable to come to a unanimous decision to remove the mask mandate 
immediately. 
 
Picariello moved; Drohan Seconded; and it was voted to continue with the mask mandate 
until September 7, 2021 when the mask mandate will become a mask advisory and will be 
monitored daily.  
 
The meeting adjourned 5:45pm 


